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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday, 

September 23, 7 P.M at 4th and 

Lincoln. Got a building project?  

Bring it for show and tell. 

August meeting – A turnout of 18 

members and guests. 

From the minutes: 

Officers present: President Roger 

Dahl, Vice President JR Graham, 

Treasurer Al Barrington, and Safety 

Coordinator Mike Burgess. 

Safety – Coordinator Mike Burgess 

reported: One member got a flesh 

wound from a spinning prop on an 

electric powered plane.  Caution 

was advised. 

Event - Al Barrington gave a 

financial report for Monster Fest 

2014 – Net gain $887.01. 

Old Business: Al reported the clubs 

fire extinguishers were all serviced, 

recertified and one replaced with a 

new 10 pound unit for a total of 

$80.75. 

Dave Fenner asked for help on field 

maintenance. 

President Roger marked off parking 

for summer and winter. 

    Jim C mentioned the new engine 

run-up area is done. 

    First aid kit was restocked by 

Melissa Graham. 

    Four stools were bought for the 

pilot stations by Warren Edwards. 

New Business: President Roger 

suggested sending thank-you’s to 

those who helped with MF2014.  

Checking with Mike & Brad to see 

what has been done or planned. 

Labor Day Fun Fly was discussed 

and a show of those present who 

planned to attend. 

President Roger stated a member’s 

concern about the rough runway.  

Many expensive options were 

discussed. 

Elections are in November. 

Nominations for officers opens in 

September.  Members present 

decided to try the River Rd. Abby’s 

Pizza parlor for the October 

meeting venue. 

Show and Tell:  Jeff Lutz showed 

his Balsa USA kit project in 

progress he acquired through RC 

Groups. 
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  2014  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 

 
 

September 23   Mon  -  4th & Lincoln 
October 28   Tues  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 

November 25   Tue  -   4th & Lincoln 
December   NO MEETING 
 

  
 

 
 

  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 

Hi all!  

Summer is 
beginning to "fall" 
away, but I'm sure 
we have another 
month before the 
skies open up! Let's 
take advantage of 

the weather while we can!  

Our meeting will be in doors this month 
so we'd like to see all who can make it 
come out! 

Rog 

 

 

 

 
 

  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington -  albarrington@msn.com 
 

 

Our membership 
remains at 84. 

The October 
meeting is Tuesday, 
October 28th, at 7 pm.  
This is one of the two 
pizza meetings out of 
the year.  We are 

planning to hold the October meeting at the 
Abby's Pizza Parlor, 1970 River Rd, Eugene.  
(Not Roaring Rapids as in the past) 

Our bank balance is $7,419.65. 

We hope to see everyone at the 
September meeting at the downtown office, 
4th & Lincoln.. 

 
AL Barrington 
Treasurer, ERCA 

 

 
 
 

 
 

  September Flying  -   
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  2014 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 
 

President:    Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Robert Morris Jr - 541-221-9390   robertmorris819@gmail.com 
Treasurer:   Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess  - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 
Groundskeeper:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Events:  Brad Werneth  - 541-285-5935 - brad@arborsouth.com 
Flight Training: Marty Wittman  - 541-968-2094 - wittmanm@msn.com 
Newsletter:   Jim Corbett       - 541-344-5022 - james.corbett@comcast.net 
Website editors Jim Corbett             james.corbett@comcast.net 
   Mike Winklepleck        heidisman1@gmail.com 
   JR Graham             aroura420@hotmail.com 
Forum Admin JR Graham    aroura420@hotmail.com 
Sponsor Chair Casey Sanguins csanguins@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 At the August Meeting   - Feeding and flying   
 

 

   
 
 

 

 At the Labor Day Fun Fly  -       
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

---   That's All Folks   --
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1618 Gilham Rd. 
Eugene, OR. 97401 
 

September  2014 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

«FirstLast» 
«Street» 
«CityStZip» 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 
 

  2014 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 

 

President:    Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 

Secretary:  Robert Morris Jr - 541-221-9390   robertmorris819@gmail.com 

Treasurer:   Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 

Safety Officer: Mike Burgess  - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 

Groundskeeper:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 

Events:  Brad Werneth  - 541-285-5935 - brad@arborsouth.com 

Flight Training: Marty Wittman  - 541-968-2094 - wittmanm@msn.com 

Newsletter:   Jim Corbett       - 541-344-5022 - james.corbett@comcast.net 

Website editors Jim Corbett             james.corbett@comcast.net 

   Mike Winklepleck       heidisman1@gmail.com 

   JR Graham             aroura420@hotmail.com 

Forum Admin      JR Graham    aroura420@hotmail.com 

Sponsor Chair Casey Sanguins csanguins@gmail.com 
 

   

 

Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday September 26, 7 P.M at 4th and Lincoln 


